
Printed on 100% recycled paper, please recycle after use.

REPLACE 
THE WASTE

MARCH 1, 2021
SINGLE-USE PLASTIC STRAWS*, STIRRERS  

AND CUTLERY ARE PROHIBITED

FROM SALE, SUPPLY OR DISTRIBUTION IN SOUTH AUSTRALIA

*Exemptions apply for people with a disability or health needs

 For more Information visit replacethewaste.sa.gov.au  
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